
 
 

June 18, 2019 

 

Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center 

123 North O’Plaine Rd. 

Gurnee, IL 60031 

Carrie Flanigan, Director 

 

Dear Carrie, 

 

Thank you for submitting the FY 2019 equipment request amendment for your center.  The 

request has been reviewed for allowable content and the necessary financial and programmatic 

requirements. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the equipment request amendment for Lake County Children’s 

Advocacy Center has been approved for the following: 

 

Equipment Funds: $15,287.00 

  New award amount: $248,293.00 

 

The pc stick requested is not allowable and was removed from your budget. 

 

Please be advised: 

• All equipment should be ordered by Period End Date August 15 

  

• All equipment should be paid and Closeout reports Submitted by September 1 to 

be reimbursed 

  

• Equipment should be in possession no later than November 30  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Barbara Karr 

VOCA Grant Monitor 


